
Trustee Dixon Report to Board - February 25, 2025 

 

Capstone presentations were, as always, an honour and a privilege to observe. The students 
summarised their high school experiences as they looked forward to their varied post-secondary 
education and work aspirations.  

 

The NSS PAC reported, as always, an array of sports and academic events. The spirit in the 
building is high with opportunities for most students to participate.  

 

 


